
"Welcome (back) to the winter semester", says Vice-President Jörg-Reiff Stephan in the video 

The new winter semester recently began with the first courses. In this video, our Vice-president for 

Studies and Learning Prof. Jörg-Reiff Stephan says welcome (back) to our campus. Under the motto 

"Welcome (Back)!", the university has once again put together a wide range of events to make it easier 

for our first semester students to get started and for everyone else to re-enter university life. All the 

important information about the programme can be found here: https://en.th-wildau.de/welcomeback. 

The introductory days for all new students took place last week. Even if you were not able to be there or 

participate in the central semester opening event on 16 September, you can find a lot of interesting information 

about the start of the semester here: www.th-wildau.de/studienstart 

For all those who would like to get an overview of the extracurricular support programme, the "Infopoint 

Semesterstart" at the Science Box (between house 16 and hall 17) is highly recommended. From 19 to 23 

September between 9:30 a.m. and 4 p.m., colleagues from TH College will be there to answer any questions 

you may have about semester planning, learning during your studies and the support 

services available. (https://www.th-wildau.de/hochschule/aktuelles/veranstaltung/infopoint-semesterstart/) 

Also under the motto "Welcome (Back)" is the new edition of our open discussion format "Präsidium: Live" on 

20 September from 13:00 to 14:00. Our President Prof. Dr. Ulrike Tippe and I cordially invite you to join us for 

an exchange of views on all topics and questions concerning the start of the semester. Find out more in the 

current #THinsights: https://www.th-wildau.de/thinsights/praesidium-live-startet-am-20-september-2022/ 

Finally, I would like to invite you all once again to participate in our ongoing reform process 

#ZukunftStudiumLehre and to contribute your ideas so that we can jointly and continuously improve studying, 

learning and teaching together. The next opportunity to do so will be at our workshop on 5 October. 

(https://www.th-wildau.de/hochschule/aktuelles/veranstaltung/zukunft-studium-lehre-vom-problem-zur-

reform/) 
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